
WE’D LIKE TO CLOSE OUR STREET AND HAVE SOME FUN!

The Seattle Department of 
Transportation provides free 
permits that allow neighbors to 
temporarily close their street 
for recreation and play. We’re 
applying to close our block! 

Note: the street will only be 
closed to through traffic, so 
neighbors, visitors, deliveries, 
and emergency vehicles will 
still have access.   

Please let us know if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
Thanks! 

More information can be found at: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/permits-and-services/permits/play-streets
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